
   FREMONT COUNTY  
    BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

   615 MACON AVENUE, ROOM 212 
   CAÑON CITY, COLORADO 81212

OFFICE (719) 276-7460
 FAX (719) 276-7461    

Bulk Water/Cistern System Letter 

RE:  _________________________________________________________________ 
(Proposed Construction Address) 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I, ______                ___________________________, being the owner of the property located at: 
     Last Name,                             First Name,                              Middle Initial 

___________________________________________________, do hereby affirm that:
     Street Address                                     City                                        State and Zip Code 

 There is currently a bulk water/cistern system located on the afore mentioned property which 
has been utilized as a primary water source for an existing dwelling since 
(year)__________________; or 

I understand that Fremont County provides no assurance or representation that the use of bulk 
water and a cistern will be an approved or acceptable long-term source of potable water. 

I further understand that there is no guarantee that bulk water will always be available for sale 
and Fremont County has no authority or jurisdiction whatsoever over water suppliers or their 
decision to sell water in bulk to the general public. 

Signature: ________________________________________ Date:  ______________ 

Signed this:  _________________ Day of: ____________________________, 20____ 

Notary:  ______________________________  _____     

My commission expires: _______________________


